
Summer Snaps

 For our grand finale, we are delighted to present you
Ginny Parker’ pictures from her trip to 

Longwood Gardens, PA

Thank you, Ginny, 
for sharing your beautiful pictures with us.

Enjoy!

!!!!!!



Topiary Garden


Hillside Gardens


Ginny writes: “My 
daughter and I finally went 
to visit these spectacular 
gardens near her home. 

I can imagine it is 
wonderful in all different 
seasons.” 




Chimes Tower




Conservatory


Main Fountain performance






Gearing up for the chrysanthemum festival


Ginny writes: “We loved the grass covered terraces that 
emerge like steps.”


Conservatory Plaza




Flower Garden Walk




Dear members, As we conclude our summer 2023 VVG, we extend 
our gratitude to all the members and friends who shared their 
pictures from both near and far. Your wonderful contributions and 
inspiring feedback are greatly appreciated. You are the BEST! 


Italian Water Garden





